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HALL COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT PREPARES FOR THE

END OF GRADE TEST (EOG)

The Georgia End of Grade Tests (EOG) will be administered April 27 — May 06, 2021.
> April 27-29, May 3 for grades 3-4
> April 27-29, May 3 & 4 grade 5
» May 3, 4, & 6 for grades 6-7
> April 29, 30, May 3, 4, & 6 for grade 8

The EOG is designed to measure student acquisition of the skills and knowledge described in
the Georgia Standards of Excellence (GSE). The assessments will yield information on
academic achievement at the student, class, school, system, and state levels. This information
will serve to identify individual student strengths and weaknesses as related to the instruction
of the GSE. Though summary results will be shared, the 2020-21 EOG results will not be used
for program/school evaluation to gauge the quality of education throughout the state of
Georgia due to the inconsistency of educational experiences due to the pandemic.

The test will consist of questions in Language Arts/Reading and Mathematics for grades 3, 4, 5,
6, 7, and 8. Grades 5 and 8 will also have questions in Science, and grade 8 will have questions
in Social Studies.

You may help ensure that your child does his/her best during this testing period by:

Making sure your child gets plenty of rest each night of testing;

Providing nutritious dinners and breakfasts daily;

Encouraging your child daily to listen carefully to instructions and do his/her best;
Making sure that your child gets to school on time each morning of testing;

The EOG(s) are very important tests, but they are only one measure of your child’'s
achievement. Therefore, we do not want students to be overly anxious. Please encourage
students to do their very best, but to relax.

If you have questions concerning testing, please feel free to contact your child’s school.
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